August, 2020

Dear Upcoming 4th Grade Students and Parents,

We hope you had a great summer. We look forward to meeting you even if it is just virtually for now, and kicking off a great school year in September. To help you begin 4th grade in an organized fashion (and take advantage of the summer sale prices), the following supplies will be needed. Many of these items will not be needed until you actually are back in the building.

2 sharpened pencils (8-12) pencil box or case

scissors 3 glue sticks tape crayons

3 red pens thick black dry erase marker

thin markers Seat Sack Storage Pocket, Large, 17 Inches, Black

2 yellow highlighters 1 package of lined index cards

Four 2-pocket folders (Label with first and last name)
5 single subject wide-ruled marble notebooks (Label with first and last name)

- 2 Boxes of Tissues
- 2 Rolls of Paper Towels
- 2 Containers of Lysol wipes (or similar brand)

Summer work

** Please label all supplies with first and last name at home before you bring them in.

During the school year, some of these supplies will need to be replenished. Please ask your child periodically what he or she is in need of. Thank you for your help in getting these supplies. Being prepared is their first step in having a successful school year. Have a wonderful rest of your summer!

Your 4th grade teachers